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Dear Participants, 

We want to express our sincere gratitude for your enthusiastic 
participation in the Plants and Seeds Sale Fundraiser. Your presence and 
support made the event a tremendous success, and we hope you enjoyed the 
experience as much as we did. 

We trust that the diverse selection of plants and seeds you acquired will 
not only contribute to the success of our fundraising efforts but will also serve 
as the seeds for future plants and possibilities in your gardens. Your 
commitment to this event is planting the seeds for growth, both in the literal 
and metaphorical sense. 

We hope these plants and seeds become a source of joy and inspiration 
for future gardening projects, allowing you to create beautiful and meaningful 
moments together with your little ones. Gardening is not just a hobby; it's a 
shared journey of growth, learning, and creating lasting memories. 

Once again, thank you for being an integral part of the Plants and Seeds 
Sale Fundraiser. Your support has not only helped us achieve our fundraising 
goals but has also planted the seeds for a greener and more connected 
community. We look forward to hearing about your gardening adventures and 
witnessing the beauty that blossoms from this collective effort. 

Wishing you many happy gardening moments ahead! 

Warm regards, 

Lera Lucas 

Director, Manager and ECE 

Of Fern Flower – Nature School 
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